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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8955.1 
 
Date of response: 06/09/2024 
 
Request: 
 
I am requesting the report generated as a result of a recent fire risk review at the entrance of 873A - 
875B Fulham Road, SW6 5HP. I believe this was conducted on 11th July, 2024 
 
Response: 
 
Further to your request, I can confirm a Fire Audit report was completed on the 9 August 2024. The 
outcome of the report was Low Risk. As a result, an Enforcement Notice was issued. An Enforcement 
Notice was issued to the Responsible Person on the 19th August 2024. 
 
When issuing an Enforcement Notice, the London Fire Brigade (LFB) gives a period of 21 days where 
the responsible person(s) can appeal against its issuing. Fire Audit Reports are not released if an 
Enforcement Notice has been issued. 
  
If we receive a FOI request for an Enforcement Notice that was issued less than 21 days ago, then we 
will not be able to disclose the contents of the notice until this period has concluded. After this period of 
21 days has concluded, you are welcome to submit a new request. Copies of confirmed live 
Enforcement Notices are usually publicly available on the LFB website: Enforcement Notice.  
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/community/public-notices/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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